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Real estate appraisers working as arbitrators in ground rent negotiations would have to abide by the same rules that guide appraisals,
under legislation passed by state lawmakers and sent to the governor.

Supporters of Senate Bill 771 say it will require appraiser-arbitrators to reveal how and why they came up with the fair market value, or
rental value, for a leasehold property, giving transparency to a process that is often frustrating for lessees.

Appraisers say the legislation is unnecessary because, as arbitrators, they are making judgements based on past appraisals and not
actually performing appraisals themselves, and that a law would significantly drive up the cost of arbitration by dragging out what already
can be a protracted process.

It’s up to Gov. Linda Lingle to decide which side is right — the Legislature passed the bill a week ago and sent it to her, and she can sign it
into law, veto it or allow it to become law without her signature.

jmagin@bizjournals.com | 955-8041

This article is for Paid Subscribers ONLY.
If you are already a Pacific Business News subscriber please create or sign into your bizjournals.com account to link your valid print subscription and have
access to the complete article.

Become a Subscriber
to receive

Immediate access to this article

Access to additional exclusive content
every week

Free copy of the Book of Lists (a $24.95
value)

4 Free weeks with purchase of one year subscription

Already have an Account
Email Address:

Password:

Forgot Your Password?

All contents of this site © American City Business Journals Inc. All rights reserved.

Hawaii appraisals could see major changes - Pacific Business New... http://pacific.bizjournals.com/pacific/stories/2010/03/15/story1.h...

1 of 1 3/12/2010 8:24 AM


